



SUPPORT EXHIBITION ST PROTECTED CYCLING LANES

Next Tuesday City of Melbourne will consider installing physically protected bike lanes in Exhibition Street.

Please make a submission to Council in support to help make the proposal a reality.

Email a letter of support to: com.meetings@melbourne.vic.gov.au

Need help writing your letter? Information here: bikemelbourne.org/2019/05/exhibition-st-protected-lanes/

Submissions close Monday 6th May at 12PM



SUPPORT EXHIBITION ST PROTECTED CYCLING LANES

Next Tuesday City of Melbourne will consider installing physically protected bike lanes in Exhibition Street.

Please make a submission to Council in support to help make the proposal a reality.

Email a letter of support to: com.meetings@melbourne.vic.gov.au

Need help writing your letter? Information here: bikemelbourne.org/2019/05/exhibition-st-protected-lanes/

Submissions close Monday 6th May at 12PM

